
Dear Friends,

Rock on!  Please join Rolling Hills Prep and Renaissance Schools as we gear up for our 

“British Invasion Gala,” on Saturday, May 5, 2018, at the Crowne Plaza Redondo Beach and Marina. 

We are looking forward to a “brilliant” evening, highlighted by a celebration honoring Peter 

McCormack, Head of School, and his 25 years of service to our two great schools. Silent and live 

auctions, dining, dancing, and a few added  surprises are sure to make it a night to remember!

Our success depends greatly on donors like you!  Our Annual Gala continues to be the single largest 

fundraising event of the school year, with all proceeds directly benefiting our students in significant 

and necessary ways. We have 100% participation from our school families, and together with the 

support of community partners like you, we are able to enhance funding for state-of-the-art 

technology,  academic program development, faculty enrichment, and student scholarships. 

Your support will not only benefit our students, but provide a valuable opportunity for the  

advertisement of your business. Whether you contribute in the form of a monetary donation, gift 

certificate, product or service, your participation will be acknowledged in our marketing materials, 

and beautifully displayed at our silent auction. Our Annual Gala is attended by many families in the  

South Bay and our marketing materials extend far beyond the region as we reach out to family, 

alumni, and friends of RHP and Ren to share in this wonderful evening of fun and fundraising. We 

have attached our auction donor form for your convenience.  Your donation is tax-deductible as 

permitted by law.

We look forward to hearing from you. If you have any questions, we may be contacted through  our 

school office at 310-791-1101. On behalf of the students, faculty, and staff at Rolling Hills Prep and 

Renaissance Schools, we thank you in advance for your consideration and generous  support!

Warm Regards,

Rolling Hills Prep & 
Renaissance Schools 

Annual Gala & Auction 

Jill Notch
Associate Director of Development
310.791.1101 x109
jnotch@rollinghillsprep.org

David Maher
Assistant Head of Schools
310.791.1101 x158
dmaher@rollinghillsprep.org

mailto:jnotch@rollinghillsprep.org
mailto:dmaher@rollinghillsprep.org


Name:

Email:

Item Name: 

DUE BY: April 16, 2018

ITEM DESCRIPTION                                Please include brochures and/or any other appropriate promotional material

 

 

 

Exclusions/Restrictions/ Conditions, if any:                                                                         Expiration Date:

PLEASE COMPLETE ENTIRE FORM                                                                                       DUE BY: 04.16.2018

Contact Information

Date:

Item Value: $

Phone:

Address:

Item Delivery
❑    I will deliver to school 
❑    I will mail to school
❑    School to Pick Up   
❑    Please make a certificate   

Please send 
completed form to: 
Jill Notch
Rolling Hills Prep
One Rolling Hills Prep Way
San Pedro, CA 90732
email: jnotch@rollinghillsprep.org

Live & Silent
Auction Donor Form

The students, parents, faculty & staff of             
Rolling Hills Prep and Renaissance 

Schools  thank you  for your generous 
support! 




